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May 8, 2015

Mr. Christopher J. Kirkpatrick
Secretary of the Commission
Office of the Secretariat
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Re: Weekly Notification of Rule Changes
Submission Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Act and Regulation 40.6 (d)

Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick:

Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended, and Commission
Regulation 40.6(d), ICE Futures U.S., Inc. (“Exchange”) submits notification to the Commission that,
during the preceding week, the Exchange decreased the price quotation for the Japanese Yen-U.S. dollar
Futures Contract to seven decimal places and reduced the minimum price tick to 0.0000005, which is
equal to $6.25 per futures contract. Prior to this change the price was quoted to six decimal places and the
minimum tick was .000001 dollars per yen ($12.50 per contract).

The Exchange also revised the No Cancellation Range, Reasonability Limit and Interval Price
Limit levels for the Japanese Yen-U.S. dollar Futures Contract to coincide with the change to the price
quotation and minimum tick for this contract, as follows:

NCR: 600 points
RL: 1200 points
IPL: 3000 points

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at 212-748-4021 or at
jason.fusco@theice.com.

Sincerely,

Jason V. Fusco
Assistant General Counsel
Market Regulation


